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Dandridge Broncos Board Meeting Minutes 

March 11th, 2015 

Roll Call 

 Darrin Breeden, President – Present 

 Missy Wilkerson, Vice President – Present 

 Ginger McCampbell, Secretary – Absent 

 Melinda Breeden, Treasurer – Present 

 Chris Perry, Member at Large – Absent 

 Lindi Thomas, Member at Large – Present 

 Kelly Proffitt, Member at Large – Absent 

 John Thomas, Football Director – Present 

 Patricia Wilkerson – Cheer Director – Present 

 Jason Kelly, Pee Wee Head Coach – Present 

 Pee Wee Cheer Head Coach – Absent 

 Kevin Potts, Super Head Coach – Present 

 Super Cheer Head Coach – Absent 

 Anthony Gockenbach, Grasscutter Head Coach – Absent 

 Grasscutter Cheer Head Coach – Absent 

 

 Motion made by Darrin Breeden to replace Ginger McCampbell with Julie Allen as 

board Secretary, as Mrs. McCampbell had informed the board that she had decided to 

resign.  

Seconded by Anthony Gockenbach 

Motion approved by majority vote.  

 

 Grasscutter cheer coach – Chrystal Cooper-Gregory is the only candidate. 

Motion made by Patricia Wilkerson to elect Grasscutter cheer coach. 

Seconded by Darrin Breeden 

Chrystal Cooper-Gregory is confirmed by majority vote. 

Grasscutter Cheer assistant coaches – Aleshia Wilson & Angela Whetzel are both 

confirmed by majority vote. 
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 Super Grasscutter cheer coach – Shelly Adkins is the only candidate. 

Motion made by Patricia Wilkerson to elect Super Grasscutter cheer coach. 

Seconded by Darrin Breeden 

Shelly Adkins is confirmed by majority vote. 

Super Grasscutter Cheer assistant coaches – Missy Ratliff confirmed by majority 

vote. 

 

 Pee Wee cheer coach – Sara Church & Michal Wiwczaroski are the candidates. 

Michal Wiwczaroski is confirmed by majority vote. 

Pee Wee Cheer assistant coaches – None requested by Head Coach. 

 

 Darrin Breeden updated the board on the EMFC directors meeting. Rule changes for 

the 2015 season and scheduling.  

 

 EMFC profit sharing check was $370.00 for 2014. Check has been received & 

deposited. 

 

 Financial statement was presented to and approved by the board by Melinda Breeden.  

 

 Grasscutter Head Coach Anthony Gockenbach requested that the board approve the 

following assistant coach for his staff pending certification & background check: 

 

Randy Proffitt 

Levi Boggs 

Dewayne Miller 

 

Seconded by Chris Perry 

Motion approved by majority vote. 

 

 

 

 


